
Dear Senators and Representatives. 
 
My name is Nicole Piller and I am a parent of a school-aged child.  I am also an Oregon special education 
teacher.  I strongly oppose HB 3063. I do not believe a child should be excluded from schools because 
the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious or philosophical 
reasons. Please vote NO on HB 3063. 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Nicole Piller 

 


